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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 32 provides an exemption from the electronic prescription requirement as it relates to 

dispensing controlled dangerous substances to pharmacies operating in 1 or more medically 

underserved areas as determined by the Health Resources and Services Administration. This 

exemption shall not be available for a practitioner who has been subject to disciplinary action by 

the practitioner’s licensing board for a violation related to the prescription of controlled 

dangerous substances. 
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